
From: Elaine Lees 
Date: Tue, Aug 3, 2021 at 7:46 PM 
Subject: River grove Boat Ramp Changes 
 
 

I am a resident of Rivergrove and I am writing to express my opposition to the ramp 
rules changes being considered on Aug 9. I am traveling and unable to make the 
meeting. I do not want to see hours changed or the parking requirements. I am 65 and 
hauling my kayak further down the street will not allow me access to the river (without 
likely injuring myself).  
Reducing the hours during the very short summmer season is not community friendly.  
 
Kindly please reply with an acknowledgment of this email and…… 
Thanks for hearing me out. 
Elaine Lees 
4545 Dogwood Dr 
 


